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LAW DEPARTMENT
CITY OF NEW YORK

MUNICIPAL BUILDING
NEW YORK 7, N. Y.

May 25, 1948

Hon. Louis P. Gagne

Mayor, City of Lewistown
Maine

Dear Sir:

I have your letter of May 21, 1948 in which you
ask for our ordinance in regard to the heating of
apartment buildings. ‘

Enclosed you will find the regulation in regard
to your request.

Very truly yours,

W. Bernard Richland

Assistant Corporation Counsel

In Charge of Opinions and
Legisletion Division
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